
21 August 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,   
 
I am not sure if it is with bated breath we are waiting to see what is going to happen next for the school 
community from the government!! 
 
Thank you to all of you for your ongoing involvement with either online learning or with the school packs 
we have provided. The uptake has been very encouraging as children and parents are wanting to learn and 
continue with their child’s involvement in learning.  
 
The teachers have been very busy with providing feedback to children on their work or providing access to 
new learning materials. This time around I have asked that all teachers try and have an online class 
meeting or conference call, so that children can see each other. The feedback from last time was they 
missed seeing their friends. Hopefully most children would have had the opportunity to do this. 
 

In the meantime, while we await an update, please be kind to each other, take care and I know we are all 
looking forward to being back at school and interacting with the children again, once we are allowed to 
meet again. 

 
I will update you when I have more information about our return to school. 
 

Thanks Sue Buckley 
Principal 
 
 
 


